
 

SOLICITING VOLUNTEERS TO 

SERVE AS BOARD OF 

VISITORS (BOV) MEMBERS   
 
 
 

KINGSBORO PSYCHIATRIC CENTER IS LOOKING FOR 

VOLUNTEERS WHO HAVE AN INTEREST AND WILLINGNESS TO 

PLAY A KEY ROLE IN HELPING TO IMPROVE SERVICES BY 

PARTICIPATING IN MEETINGS, CONDUCTING SITE VISITS AND 

OTHER ACTIVITIES BOV MEMBERS MAY BE INVITED TO 

PARTICIPATE IN. 

 

 

THE BOV CONSISTS OF SEVEN MEMBERS WHO REFLECT THE 

COMPOSITON OF THE COMMUNITIES SERVED BY THE 

FACILITY.  THREE OF THE INDIVIDUALS MUST HAVE A FAMILY 

MEMBER WHO HAS RECEIVED OR IS RECEIVING MENTAL 

HEALTH SERVICES. 

 

 

THE OTHERS CAN AND SHOULD BE COMMUNITY MEMBERS, 

INCLUDING FORMER PATIENTS WHO HAVE EXPRESSED AN 

ACTIVE INTEREST IN THE CARE OF PERSONS WHO ARE 

MENTALLY DISABLED.  RETIREES (AT LEAST 2 YEARS POST 

RETIREMENT) WHO HAVE SUCH INTEREST CAN ALSO APPLY. 

 

 

ALL SELECTED MEMBERS MUST GO THROUGH THE SENATE 

REVIEW PROCESS. 

 

PLEASE CONTACT THE EXECUTIVE  

DIRECTOR’S OFFICE AT 718 221-7395/7396 
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